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From: Kris Schwein [mailto:k.schwein@icloud.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2016 9:03 AM 

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 

Subject: Fwd: OPSB case #16-0253'GA-BTX 

Hello, 

We are residents that would be in the proposed area affected by the natural gas pipeline route. 

We are OPPOSED to having this dangerous pipeline go through our neighborhood. These lines should be 

routed in rural areas-NOT residential neighborhoods. 

Please reconsider the route. 

Thank you, 

Jack& Kris Schwein 

6955 Ken Arbre Dr. 

Cincinnati, Oh. 45236 
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